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City of Clovis, NM Announces State of the City 2023 Address

CLOVIS, NM (January 12, 2024) – The City of Clovis is pleased to announce that Mayor
Mike Morris will deliver the State of the City 2023 address on Thursday, January 18,
2024, at 4 p.m. The event will take place at the North Annex of the Clovis-Carver Public
Library, located at 701 N Main St, Clovis, NM 88101.

The State of the City address serves as a platform for Mayor Mike Morris to engage
with the business community, partners, and residents of Clovis. During this event,
Mayor Morris will share key insights into the city's ongoing efforts, highlight significant
projects and initiatives, discuss current city priorities, showcase collaborative
partnerships, and provide a glimpse into the city's future planning.

The State of the City 2023 address is an excellent opportunity for the community to stay
informed about the progress and achievements made by the City of Clovis. Residents,
business leaders, and community stakeholders are encouraged to attend/watch this
informative event to gain insights into the city's direction and vision for the future.

For those unable to attend in person, the State of the City address will be broadcast live
at 4:00 p.m. Residents can watch the address by visiting
https://www.cityofclovis.org/meetings

Details of the State of the City 2023 Address:
● Date: Thursday, January 18, 2024
● Time: 4:00 p.m.
● Location: North Annex, Clovis-Carver Public Library

○ 701 N Main St, Clovis, NM 88101

We look forward to welcoming the community at this event and sharing the City's
achievements and aspirations for the future. For questions or for more information,
please contact the Clovis City Manager’s Office at 575-763-9653 or email
administration@cityofclovis.org.

https://www.cityofclovis.org/meetings

